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Dear Director, 
 
I am revolted by the reported (on the ABC) treatment of greyhounds in the 
racing industry in NSW and that current regulations permit/support this. 
 
Please consider: 
* the conflict of interest in the Greyhound Racing NSW role in the 
standards for the treatment of animals - they cannot be trusted to self-
regulate (clearly); 
* prosecution where animal cruelty is found; 
* better management of the sale and over-breeding of greyhounds; 
* measures to reduce the high numbers of greyhounds killed annually; 
* doping; and 
* export of greyhounds to countries where there are no effective animal 
cruelty laws. 
 
Please take these issues into account. 
 
Thank you for your consideration 
 
kind regards 
 
fiona mundie 
 


